
From: Judith Karofsky  
Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2023 5:09 PM 
To: Allen Arntsen <allenarntsen@gmail.com>; Sturm, Michael <MSturm@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Comments for 10/24 meeting 

 

 

Please can we still distribute these comments which received today from Connie Thompson, 
Executive Director, Monona Terrace Community and Convention Center? Thanks, Judy 
 

See Tim Anderson’s comments: This the plan that Sasaki will show. The note for area L2 is 
reserved for MT expansion with park functions on the roof top. The concern I have is that the 
orange color does not fully encompass the footprint in Doug’s plan. We should make sure  that 
the color covers the full expansion area that we proposed. 

  

Throughout the document, on pages 28, 79, 80 and 175, they have the Monona Terrace 
expansion red dotted line stopping short, it needs to go up to the bike path.  

  

On pages 82, 84, 90 and 92 the Monona Terrace expansion is not listed on the page, but is listed 
in the legend. It is noted on the map * Potential Monona Terrace Expansion Design to be 
coordinated. But the area noted is not the full area needed. 

  

The planning timeframe still needs to move up farther on page 172. 

  

Thanks 

 

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.  


